

CHAPMANSLADE CE VA PRIMARY SCHOOL



Learning together in a Christian community, nurturing and developing lively minds in a caring environment.

23rd February 2021

Dear Parents

I am delighted to confirm that Chapmanslade School will be fully open on **Monday 8th March** in line with the Prime Minister's statement yesterday. My team and I are very much looking forward to welcoming all our pupils back to school.

Please note that school will be closed on **Friday 5th March** to allow staff to prepare the school for the return of all pupils. We are unable to provide any supervision in school on that day.

Term 4 ends for pupils on **Tuesday 30th March** due to TD Days on the Wednesday and Thursday. Term 5 begins on **Monday 19th April.** School attendance will be compulsory for all pupils in line with the usual rules from 8th March onwards.

I will send out detailed information about the measures for a Covid-secure return to school after I have reviewed the latest guidance and updated our risk assessment.

If you wish to order packed lunches from Lataca for your child from 8th March, please help us by doing so in good time. The sooner you book and confirm your order, the less likely there will be confusion over the provision. Due to reduced administrative staffing, we will have very limited capacity to liaise between parents and Lataca. Thank you for your support.

In the meantime, should you require the loan of a tablet or laptop to help your child to access remote learning, please do not hesitate to contact us and we shall be delighted to help.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Chapman

Email:admin@cnapmansiade.wiits.scn.ui Head Teacher: Mrs Frances Chapman